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We farm in Nyssa, OR and agriculture is struggling with some of the lowest 

commodity prices since the 1980's and skyrocketing expenses on the cost of 

production.  This bill would be just one more nail in the coffin for us and you wonder 

why we want to leave the State of Oregon which continues to burden us with 

unnecessary taxes and move to Idaho which is an agriculture friendly state!  We 

strongly OPPOSE this bill, 


